
WEEKLY UPDATE

Run Around Europe Challenge!
Our final week of the Run Around Europe
Challenge took place before the Spring Break.
As a school we completed 3,131 kilometres. We
have travelled right to the edge of Europe and
reached cities such as Moscow, Istanbul and
Kyiv. Well done to every student in the school
for taking part! What a great achievement!
The Active Team

Congratulations 
I am delighted to share the
news that baby Caelan arrived
safely over the holidays! 
Congratulations to Louise,
Robbie and Cara. 
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Dance
Junior Infants to 2nd class will have
dance classes for the next four
weeks on Tuesdays. 

Staffing 
We would like to say welcome to
Elizabeth Byrne and Ciarán Fennelly
who have joined the staff recently.
Elizabeth is teaching 2nd class and
Ciarán is working as part of the
support team. 
We said farewell to Aoife before the
holidays. Thank you to Aoife for all
her work in RETNS. 
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Tag Rugby
1st class- 6th class will have tag
rugby sessions with Leinster
Rugby on Mondays for the next
6 weeks.

Afterschool care questionnaire
We are asking all parents/guardians to fill
out the questionnaire sent today about
afterschool care provision in RETNS. 

Travel survey
Keep an eye on your inbox next week for
a survey from the Green Team about
travelling to school. 

4th class dining
al fresco

Don’t forget
your

runners! 


